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México, D.F., November 29, 1972.

Dear Evelyn and Don:

Hoping the winter season is not too rough and
your health is good, I would like to invite you to
come to Mexico in January or February, if possible.

We have been progressing on Tlapacoya work and
Lorena has told me Don offered to assit her on the
lithic stage. We believe two weeks would be suffi-
cient to make a broad study on this aspect.

We would pay Don's round air trip, plus $35.00
(US cy) a day. Unfortunatelly, we cannot afford a
higher amount. In case you agree, please let us
know the date of your arrival.

It is rather odd that after a long silence, and
not having been able to see you while in Seattle
last April, we would be togheter soon.

Looking forward to hear from you soon, I remain,
as always,

Affectionately
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Mr. Donald E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 39
%iﬁbirley, Idaho 83341
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